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October 8, 1968 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
c/o Robert S. Peabody Foundation 

for Archaeology 
Box 71 
Andover, Massachusetts 01810 

Dear Don: 

We are all looking forward to your visit, and I hope that 
you will have a profitable, but not too strenuous visit to the 
north. We have tentatively set the evening of the 22nd for 
your demonstration to the Anthropology Club. This can be 
changed if it doesntt fit your schedule. If you will need 
any kind of special facilities, please let me know and we 
will try to have them ready. 

I am still not certain as to the kind of things you would 
like to look at here. I suppose, however, that it will not 
take long to find what you are interested in, and perhaps it 
would be just as well to wait until you get to Chapel Hill be­
fore laying things out. Please give my regards to~retired11 

Doug Byers and Fred Johnson. 
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